Google

October 3, 2017
Dear Mariatta,

On behalf of Google Open Source, | would like to thank you for your contribution to
CPython.

We are honored to present you with a “Google Open Source Peer Bonus” award.
Inside the company, engineers can give a similar bonus to each other to signify work
well done, so this is just a small way we say thank you for your work and
contributions to the open source software community.

We hope you enjoy this gift as a small thank you from all of us at Google and
Gregory P. Smith who nominated you.

So thank you again for all of your hard work! We look forward to your continued
contribution.

Best regards,
7 —
Chris DiBona
Director of Open Source and Science Outreach, Google



